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August 28, 2017

Anchorage PIC to close at 4 p.m. daily through Sept.
8

Effective August 28, the Alaska Department of Natural Resources’ Public Information Center (PIC) in Anchorage will close at 4 p.m.
—an hour early — for the next two weeks. The Fairbanks PIC is not affected by this temporary early closure.

During this period from 8/28/17 to 9/8/17, customers planning to visit the Anchorage PIC in person or make a phone call should make
sure to do so prior to 4 p.m. We apologize for the inconvenience. Our goal is to maintain PIC office hours during the busiest customer
service periods of the day, which occur before 4 p.m.

Any questions? Please call the Anchorage PIC at 907-269-8400 or send an e-mail. The Fairbanks PIC can be reached at 907-451-2705
or by e-mail.

General customer information including Frequently Asked Questions is available on the PIC website at
http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/pic/.
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STAY CONNECTED:

DNR Newsroom: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm

DNR on Social Media: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm

DNR Public Information Center: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
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